
                                        
   

 
 

 
 

13th December 2017 
 
 

Dear Parents,  

 
Stuart Green, a professional football coach, has offered any Year 3 and 4 children – 
boys and girls - the opportunity to form a school football team. Football practice will 
take place on a Thursday lunch time.  
 
The children will need to have a packed lunch on this day as they will be too 
late after the session to have a school dinner.  
 
Please return the slip if your child would like to be considered for the school football 
team by Friday 5th January . As there are only 20 places, names will be pulled out 
of a hat to decide which children will take part. Your child will be informed as to 
whether they have a place or not. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Smits.  
 
 
 
 

 

Year 3 & 4 lunchtime football 
 
 
 
Childs name _________________________________ Class _____________ 
 
My child would like to be considered to take part in the school football team. 
 
 
 
Signed ________________________   Date ____________  
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